
Comments from Hawley Smith: 
 
From: V. Hawley Smith, Jr. [mailto:vhsjr@hsmith-inc.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 11:14 AM 
To: Kevin Michelson 
Cc: Eric Hansen; michael vernon; Joy Hartman; Mark Regan; Tom DiCecco; Sid Schneider 
Subject: Re: SOTHA - Board Meeting - October 4th, 7PM, 707 Shield-O Rd. 
 
We will be gone but I wanted to follow up with you about the covenants. I know emily 
mentioned our concern about the restrictions on guns in the neighborhood. Let me just say if we 
enclude that you are just inviting violations and enforcement will be difficult at best. I know 
several families who have guns for hunting, safety, and varmits. As you know our constitution 
gives us the right to bear arms and I question the legality of this restriction. I trust you and the 
board will consider removing this provision before submitting the convenants to the membership 
for a vote of affirmation. By the way, as you know, I fully support the update and improvement 
to our covenants. 

On Wed, Sep 14, 2011 at 10:52 AM, Kevin Michelson <kevinm@peakvisions.net> wrote: 

To:          ALL MEMBERS OF THE SHIELD O TERRACES HOMEOWNER’S 
ASSOCIATION 

  

  

A Board meeting for the Shield O Terraces Homeowner’s Association will occur: 

  

Tuesday, October 4th, 2011 

7:00 PM 

  

Kevin & Andrea Michelson’s home 

707 Shield-O Rd. 

Snowmass, CO 81654 

  

Attached is a proposed agenda for the meeting.  If anything is missing, or someone has an item to 
add, please pass this along to me.  -Kevin 


